
 

TOWN   OF   NORTON 

CONSERVATION  COMMISSION 

 

 

 

 

 Phone (508) 285-0275  ·  Fax (508) 285-0277  ·  conservation@nortonmaus.com 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

WETLANDS HEARING 

 

Douglas Ekstrom 

Parcel 84-73 (Assessor’s Map 32) 

8 Garrett Drive 

 

 

 

 

 In accordance with the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, MGL Chapter 

131, section 40 (as amended) the Norton Conservation Commission will hold a Request 

for a Determination of Applicability Hearing for Dylan Ribeiro, PO Box 455, Norton, 

MA 02766.  The proposed project involves plans to repair/replace a septic system within 

100 feet of wetlands.   

The Public Meeting will be held on Monday,  July 25, 2016 at 7:01 pm in the 

second floor meeting room, Norton Municipal Center, Norton, MA.  All are invited to 

attend.  

 

      Per Order of Norton 

      Conservation Commission 

      David Henry, Chairman 

      July 13, 2016 
 


